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My, H. Kirk Lucius, Chief
J.3. Environmental Protection Agency, IV
5it=2 Investigation and Support 3ranch
Wasts Management Division
245 Courtland Sbreeh
Atlanta, OGeorgia 27365
Dear Mr. Lucius:
We are Torwarding revisw comments by anvironmental agencies to
keep vou informed of progress in our Installation Ragtoration
Program (IRP). Atlantic Division, MNaval Facilities Enginsering
Command and our contractor, Hunter-ESE, Inccrperated, are adldres-
sing =ach of these comments. As mwmbers of the Tachnical Raview
Committee (TRC), w2 will review the comments and cur responsas at
the next TRC meeting.
For further information about the enclosures, please contact me
or Bob Alexander at (219) 451-3£824

Sincer=ly,

T. J. DALZELL
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